
Year 6 learned all about evolution with a gallery visit and a workshop
at the Natural History Museum on Tuesday. They also enjoyed seeing
the blue whale skeleton and identifying a mystery animal using clues-
one of which was very, very smelly! Thank you to the parents who
came along- you are all absolute pros and Mrs Bannister really
appreciated your expert support. 

Year 5 have picked the hottest week of the year so far to take a dip in
the pool for their swimming intensive. Our children less experienced in
the pool are already making progress and our expert swimmers are
honing their skills. 

On Wednesday we had a special surprise for our teachers and TAs to
celebrate Thank a Teacher Day. Our Pupil Parliament prepared a sweet
treat for them all and presented it to them in assembly. Mrs Rathbone
had an extra special surprise as we celebrated her 25 years of service.
She received a letter from Lewisham Local Authority, along with a
certificate, pen and voucher. 

On Friday morning, Year 6 attended a Careers Fair at Brindishe Green.
They were inspired by speakers from a range of industries as the world
of work was opened up for them. Thank you so much to Ms Campbell
for organising this incredible event for the federation. 

What is happening next week? 
Years 5, 6 and 2 have a workshop from the NSPCC on
Monday to help them Speak Out and Stay Safe.

Year 5 will continue their intensive swimming lessons at Glass
Mills Leisure Centre. 

Year 4 are off to the Royal Festival Hall to see the Bright
Sparks concert by the London Symphony Orchestra on
Wednesday.  

Friday 27th is an INSET Day so the school is closed to
children. Sportacus are running a camp at Brindishe Lee that
day if you need childcare. 

Newsletter
What has been happening this week?

Friday 20  June 2025th

Fauget

Hot Weather reminders! 
No bare shoulders
Closed toe shoes

Cool clothes
Waterbottle

Hat
All day sunscreen applied at home
(unless by prior arrangement with

the office)



 Thanks to all who came and bought a lolly! What a
great day for it!

We really need donations for the Summer Fair
tombola, as well as raffle donations. Please get in

touch if you can help!

The fair is on Saturday 12th July 11-2pm 

Attendance 
Yes, Year 4! great attendance from all classes this week!

Important Dates

Important Messages from the Office
Year 4 parents and carers: Please give permission and make payment for the upcoming
Bright Sparks trip.
Year 5 Parents and carers: School Journey payments can now be made on Arbor. 
Permissions: Trip permissions must be given on WEDUC. No permission, no trip!!
Attendance: Please be sure to call the office or send an email if your child is not in.
Emails: It has been brought to our attention that emails from school are sometimes going into
junk folders. Please check and unblock if this is the case for you!

Friday 27  June is an INSET Day. School is closed for children. Please see
WEDUC for Sportacus childcare at Brindishe Lee. 
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If you are going to Manor House Gardens
Fair tomorrow, look out for the H expertly

created by Year 5! 


